TELEPHONE: SUNDERLAND 4098 (2 LINES).

4

@DQD’E Register of Shipping,

55, Fawcett Street,

Reference

Dear 8ir,
We enclose herewith for the consideration of the
Committee a letter received from lMessrs., Wm. Pickersgill &
Sons, Ltd. regarding their Yard No. 243, together with plans,
in duplicate, mentioned therein.
We are, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,
HE SURVEYORS,
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The Secretary,

LONDON .
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